Circular-Hie/07/2025-26 Date: 11/06/2025

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

A gentle reminder to inform you that school re-opens (new academic session 2025-26) for
Grades I-X on 12" June, 2025 (Thursday). It will be a full working day for students. Buses
will ply as usual in the morning. Request you to contact the front office desk in case of change of
address / change of bus route. The details of the route number along with the contact number
of the bus driver, bus monitor and the Transport Incharge is shared for your ready
reference. There is no change in the route / bus number of the existing students. New students
will be contacted to inform the details of the transport.

There might be a little delay the next 3 days in picking up/ dropping students as new routes have

been added/ old ones deleted. By 16" June, 2025 (Monday) the routes and timings will be

finalized.

The Term 1 fee for the new academic session must be paid by 12" June, 2025 for day
scholars and boarding students.

Note: Students having transport & term fee dues of 2024-25 will not be picked up
tomorrow. Request to clear the dues at the earliest.

Name of the Driver’S Ph.No Bus Monitor Ph.No
Bus Name

VKB-01 Khyum 9652761513 Bhudevi 8688835882

VKB-03 Khamruddin 9703459102 Shabhana 9346260620

! PRG-01 Mazhar 9642656188 Nasreen 7396150899

' PRG-02 Sabeir 9885249991 Yadamma 9949896987

PRG-3 Krishna 9951728390 Sravani 9908685220
Tandur Saleem 9000520284
Kanapur(chevella) | Bhaskar 9177151213

e Transport In charge : Mr.Lakkanna-8811023238

Regards,

T. Veena Murthy

Principal




